
Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Katy Perry, Sarah Paulson and
Gwyneth Paltrow

By Shoshi

Whose stepping out in Hollywood this time around hand in hand?
Join me as I l predict the future of three new celebrity
couples.

Predictions  For  These  Celebrity
Couples

Katy Perry and Orlando Bloom: Looks like Katy Perry has landed
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herself a Hollywood hottie. This time it’s actor Orlando Bloom
starring as her leading man. While it’s easy to see why they
would be attracted to one another, this coupling is an odd
match. Perry has a habit of moving quickly in relationships.
No one can ever say that she doesn’t throw all of herself in,
except her ex-husband Russell Brand. Since that relationship,
she seems to be a “ride or die” kinda girl. In other words,
all  the  way  in.  Recently,  she  and  Bloom  were  spotted  on
vacation in Hawaii. It was officially their first outing to
confirm that they are the newest Hollywood couple. While Bloom
has introduced his son to Perry, this relationship does not
have staying power. He will kick her to the curb once he gets
bored of her. Expect him to move on from the singer to an
actress with whom he will get very serious. Perry wants a
stable, loving and long-term relationship. She may need an
older, established man for this to happen. Moving away from a
man like John Mayer and going toward Orlando Bloom is a step
in the right direction. She just needs to keep looking to find
the love that she wants.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Gwen Stefani Drops New Song
‘Misery’ –Is it About Gavin or Blake?

Sarah Paulson and Holland Taylor: When Paulson and Taylor
announced  that  they  were  the  latest  celebrity  couple,  it
caused quite the stir. There hadn’t even been celebrity gossip
that they were dating. The lovely ladies had known each other
for years before their romance blossomed. Exchanging messages
on Twitter is what initiated their first date. Paulson has
stated that she is absolutely in love with Taylor and their 31
year age difference isn’t an issue. This is not the first time
Paulson has dated an older woman. The deep love and respect in
their relationship will only continue to grow. I predict that
these lovely ladies will get married by the end of the year.
This will give Ellen and Portia a run for their money as the
hottest lesbian couple in Hollywood.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Ben Higgins Has Found Love on
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‘The Bachelor’

Gwyneth Paltrow and Brad Falchuk: While Chris Martin dates
around, it looks like Gwyneth Paltrow has the desire to have
another celebrity wedding. Could it be to current boyfriend
Brad Falchuk? Hold up on the wedding invitations. There is
something  about  this  relationship  that  reads  “not  quite
right.” They should end this before it becomes a big ‘ole
nasty mess. Falchuk is trying to make Paltrow happy by giving
into her high maintenance ways. He thinks that she can elevate
him while in reality the relationship is taking him further
away from who he is. Paltrow is used to getting things her
way. This is a dead end. They should move on. Falchuk should
call his soon to be ex-wife, maybe she will take him back.
Paltrow should date around for a change, have some fun. Maybe
she and Ben Affleck could go out together and revisit old
times.

Related Link: New Celebrity Couple: Lindsay Lohan is Dating
Russian Business Heir Egor Tarabasov

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!
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